
Irrigation System remains down, Dirt Bike racing up and down Bridle path 

August 25, 2023 

The Irrigation system will remain down through most of next week. We will send an update to 
the community mid-week. We are diligently working with the City of Phoenix and APS to 
resolve the situation as soon as possible. 

Reminder that ATV's and Dirt Bikes are prohibited on the Bridle Path. We had a property owner 
or their invited guest racing a Dirt Bike up and down the Bridle Path last night on the path 
between Pershing and Emile Zola and 52 and 54th street. Please be responsible and considerate 
to your neighbors and animals that live around you. Someone could have been hurt coming out 
their gate or animals injured due to the commotion on the path. We were notified that the 
police were notified, and a report made in the event this takes place again. 

Have a nice weekend. 
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